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Dear Partner,  
 
The University of Dubrovnik is one of the youngest Croatian public universities, founded in 2003. 
UNIDU’s modern development is based on a long tradition that goes back to the 17th century when 
“Collegium Ragusinum” was established. It was the first public institution of higher education in the 
Republic of Ragusa (14th - 19th century). Nowadays, the University of Dubrovnik stands out for the 
variety of academic programs offered, its organization and technical equipment as well as for its 
unique geographical position (“Dubrovnik is the Pearl of the Adriatic sea").  
 
One of the strategic goals of the University of Dubrovnik is to strengthen the quality of studying and 
learning through the mobility of students and (non)teaching staff in order to become internationally 
recognized institution of higher education. To achieve this goal UNIDU is investing a huge effort in 
promoting advantages of mobility. This promotion involves, among other, the organisation of staff 
weeks.  
 
We are using this opportunity to announce the 4th edition of the Erasmus+ Week in Dubrovnik for 
teaching staff from our Erasmus+ partner institutions, taking place from 9-13 April 2018. Altough this 
year's Erasmus+ Week is intended for teaching staff, we would gladly accept members of other staff 
as well and if possible organise „job-shadowing“ activities for them. 
 
The working langauge will be English and teachers should give 8h of lectures at UNIDU departments 
in regards to their scientific field. Beside this, all participants will have the opportunity to present 
their home institution during the Erasmus+ International fair, as well as to participate in different 
social activities. 
 
The funding is possible from the Erasmus+ grant distributed by the home university (please check the 
availability of such funding with the Erasmus coordinator at your institution), which should cover the 
costs of travel, accommodation and meals.  
 
You can apply to participate in the Erasmus+ Week in Dubrovnik by completing the attached 
Application Form and sending it by e-mail at: international@unidu.hr.  
 
Important dates:  
- Deadline for application submission: February 28th, 2018 
- Confirmation of acceptance: by March 9th, 2018 
 
We look forward to welcoming you in Dubrovnik,  
 
prof. Martin Lazar, PhD  
Vice-rector for International Relations and Science 


